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STATEMENT OF ATTORNEY GENERAL LUTHER STRANGE 

Regarding U.S. Appeals Court Ruling in Immigration Cases 
           
           
 We respectfully disagree with the Court of Appeals ruling 

temporarily enjoining additional sections of the Act, but are pleased that 

the Court has allowed the State to proceed enforcing some of the Act's 

central provisions.  We will continue to vigorously defend the law as we 

proceed through the appeals process.   
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